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REPORT for FALL 2024 
 
Dear Friends, 

 
Ministry Update: Since my last Prayer letter, we held four meetings in Oregon and Washington during the month 
of June. In July, my family flew out to the northwest where we spent ten days visiting Yellowstone and Glacier 
National Parks. In early September Joan and I flew up to Vancouver Island, Canada where I conducted a six-part 
series on Principles of Biblical Music. It was well attended and well received. We were able to schedule three 
meetings in that general area for 2026. 

 
Missions Update: Lord willing Joan and I will be returning to the Philippines for a five-week mission trip from 
Jan. 21 thru Feb. 27th. We will be ministering on three different islands as well as one Bible college. 
 
Motorhome Update: Many of you may not know about the trouble we had with the motorhome while on the west 
coast. To make a loooong story short, when we got home to SC, we ended up having to replace…the engine…the 
transmission…rebuild the suspension on the right side…and rebuild the A/C! It seemed that every time the 
mechanic called, they found something else wrong. When we purchased it, there were only 42,000 miles on it. 
These things should not have happened. I am convinced that it was another Satanic attack designed to discourage 
us and put us out of the ministry. The final bill, for everything, came to a whopping $36,000! It was in the repair 
shop for 3 ½ months! Praise God, it is now running as smoothly as it should have been. I did have to take out an 
interest-free loan from an individual for $15,000.  
 
The pastor of the church we attend sent out a letter on our behalf hoping to raise at least $30,000. To date, the 
Lord has provided $22,500! Everything is paid now except for the personal loan. If you would like to have a part, 
you can send your tax-deductible gift to Faith Baptist Church, 906 Hwy 14, Simpsonville, SC 29681. 
 
Special Events: Two special events happened recently. On October 28th, I celebrated my 78th birthday. I guess I 
am now officially old. On Nov. 3rd, I had the privilege of preaching in Calvary Bible Church in Lima, OH where 
I held my very first meeting exactly 50 years earlier…in that same church! The current pastor’s father was the 
pastor at the time. That was more than 1,500 meetings and dozens, if not hundreds, of 1-day meetings ago. The 
Lord continues to keep me busy and in reasonably good health. 
 
Again, I thank you for being a friend of this ministry and for your faithful prayer support. Have a blessed day! 
 
In Christ,  
 
    
 
 Ken & Joan Lynch, Eph. 6:19 
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